
 

 

 
 
    
 

 
 

Please Join Us for A Very Special Event  
 

Tea with the Bishop – Turning Your Legacy into a Lasting Gift 
 

Tuesday May 14th at 1:00 p.m. 
 

Grace Anglican Church,  
19 Parkway Avenue, Markham, Ontario 

  
 

Join us for an enlightening afternoon at Grace Anglican Church in Markham, Ontario, as we delve 
into the importance of estate planning and legacy giving from a biblical perspective. Hosted by 

Reverend Canon Nicola Skinner, with a special appearance by Bishop Andrew Asbil, this seminar 
will provide valuable insights and information on how you can leave a lasting impact through 

your legacy. 
 

Registration begins at 1:00 p.m. and a light Luncheon will be provided at 1:30 p.m. 
 
What we will cover: 

• Reverend Canon Nicola Skinner will give an Overview of the afternoon's program 
• Bishop Andrew Asbil will discuss the Importance of Legacy Giving from a Biblical 

Perspective 
• Legacy Giving Options that can Make a Difference 
• The Anglican Diocese of Toronto Foundation's Impact on the Community 
• An Introduction to our Free tool for the creation of your Will 
• Question and Answer Session - your questions answered 

 
Space is Limited to the First 100 Registrants 

 
This is an exclusive event for the York-Central Deanery 

 
Please RSVP by May 10th to reserve your seat.  

 
To reserve your spot please visit:   https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/879496857777?aff=oddtdtcreator 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/879496857777?aff=oddtdtcreator

